MAYOR OF LONDON

Keith Prince AM Ref: MGLA130218-3705
Chair, Transport Committee

London Assembly Date: 29" May 2018
City Hall

The Queen's Walk

London SE1 2AA

Dear Keith

Future Transport: How is London responding to technological innovation?
February 2018

Thank you for your letter to the Mayor of 13 February 2018 sharing your
recommendations of the London Transport Committee report, ‘Future Transport: How is
London responding to technological innovation?”. Please consider this a joint response
from the Mayor’s team and Transport for London (TfL).

Emerging and developing technologies have an important role to play in the future of our
transport system, from providing new ways for people to travel actively, to improving the
safety of our buses. As the Mayor set out in his Transport Strategy, we also need to
ensure that new technologies do not undermine our vision for London’s future.

| would like to thank you for all the work that has gone into your report. | have enclosed
TfL's full response and should there be any questions please feel free to contact TfL to
discuss.

Yours sincerely

JAang

Valerie Shawcross CBE
Deputy Mayor for Transport

Encl.: Tfl. Response to London Assembly Transport Committee Report on Future Transport May 2018

CC - Richard Berry (by email)
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